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IVF in the Medically Complicated Patient
By all indicators, the reproductive health of Americans has been
deteriorating since 1980. Our nation is troubled by rates of teen
pregnancies and newborn deaths that are worse than almost all others
in the Western world. Science and Babies is a straightforward
presentation of the major reproductive issues we face that suggests
answers for the public. The book discusses how the clash of opinions
on sex and family planning prevents us from making a national
commitment to reproductive health; why people in the United States
have fewer contraceptive choices than those in many other countries;
what we need to do to improve social and medical services for teens
and people living in poverty; how couples should "shop" for a
fertility service and make consumer-wise decisions; and what we can
expect in the future--featuring interesting accounts of potential
scientific advances.

Overcoming Infertility

The Subfertility Handbook

Caduceus
Bringing together the latest information on the organization,
management and quality of in-vitro fertilization (IVF) units, this is
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the first true field guide for the clinician working in assisted
reproductive technologies (ART). Divided thematically into four main
sections, part one discussed the establishment and organization of the
IVF unit, including location, design and construction, practical
considerations for batching IVF cycles, and regulations and risk
management. Part two, the largest section, covers the many aspects of
overall quality management and its implementation – staff and patient
management, cryobank and PGD/PGS management, and data management – as
well as optimization of treatment outcomes and statistical process
control analysis to assess quality variation. Part three addresses the
relationship between IVF units and society at large, including the
ethics of IVF treatment, as well as public/low-cost and
private/corporate IVF units. Advertising and marketing for IVF units
is discussed in part four, including the building and managing of
websites and the use of traditional print and social media. With
approximately five thousand IVF units worldwide and a growing number
of training programs, Organization and Management of IVF Units is a
key resource for clinic directors, unit managers, embryologists,
quality experts, and students of reproductive medicine and clinical
embryology.

Gift of Life
Animal individual life begins as combination of sperm and oocyte,
which results in the embryogenesis from ovum fertilization to fetal
stage. Embryology has become one central discipline for many modern
biotechnologies. Although this subject has been studied for more than
a century, new discoveries appear continuously. This book contains
some new discoveries and updates some theories and technologies in
animal and human embryology. Major content include new findings in
gamete biology, new theories and discoveries in embryo implantation by
three-dimensional imaging technology and new concept and actual
application of embryology. Thus, this book will greatly update
knowledge in embryology field and provide some basic theories and
technologies for animal scientists and breeders as well as
embryologists and anthropologists.

In Vitro Fertilization
Recent advances in genomic and omics analysis have triggered a
revolution affecting nearly every field of medicine, including
reproductive medicine, obstetrics, gynecology, andrology, and
infertility treatment. Reproductomics: The –Omics Revolution and Its
Impact on Human Reproductive Medicine demonstrates how various omics
technologies are already aiding fertility specialists and clinicians
in characterizing patients, counseling couples towards pregnancy
success, informing embryo selection, and supporting many other
positive outcomes. A diverse range of chapters from international
experts examine the complex relationship between genomics,
transcriptomics, proteomics, and metabolomics and their role in human
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reproduction, identifying molecular factors of clinical significance.
With this book Editors Jaime Gosálvez and José A. Horcajadas have
provided researchers and clinicians with a strong foundation for a new
era of personalized reproductive medicine. Thoroughly discusses how
genomics and other omics approaches aid clinicians in various areas of
reproductive medicine Identifies specific genomic and molecular
factors of translational value in treating infertility and analyzing
patient data Features chapter contributions by leading international
experts

Essays

Embryo Cleavage

Assisted Reproduction Techniques
Includes information on how to write an essay, the essay and its
parts, the writing process, descriptive narration/moving through time
and space, exemplification/writing with examples, analysis by
division/examining the parts, process analysis/writing about doing,
cause and effect/determining reasons and results,
classification/establishing groups, comparison and contrast/showing
similarities and differences, definition/clarifying terms,
argument/writing to influence, argument/writing to influence, ten
steps to writing a research paper, sample essays, writing the thesis,
topics for essays, etc.

The Mandate of Heaven
Assisted reproductive technology (ART) is available to two-thirds of
the world's population, and world-class experts, representing research
from 18 different countries, have contributed to this groundbreaking
textbook, detailing the techniques and philosophies behind medical
procedures of infertility and assisted reproduction. This is one of
the most rapidly changing and hotly debated fields in medicine.
Different countries have different restrictions on the research
techniques that can be applied to this field, and, therefore, experts
from around the world bring varied and unique authorities to different
subjects in reproductive technology. Encompassing the latest research
into the physiology of reproduction, infertility evaluation and
treatment, and assisted reproduction, it concludes with perspectives
on the ethical dilemmas faced by clinicians and professionals. This
book will be the definitive resource for those working in the areas of
reproductive medicine world wide.

Human in Vitro Fertilization
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In Vitro Fertilization
In 1987, the Vatican presented a document, The Instruction on respect
for human life in its origin and on the dignity of procreation,
confronting the moral dilemmas inherent in the newer reproductive
technologies. These papers, first presented at a conference at
Georgetown U., consider the clinical and technical aspects, the moraltheological foundations, and the impact on legislation and public
policy of these reproductive technologies in light of the Vatican
Instruction, which is also included. Annotation copyrighted by Book
News, Inc., Portland, OR

Made in Adelaide
At a time when medical advances in fertility treatment are being made
with unprecedented speed, Jewish couples are finding themselves
psychologically and ethically challenged. Overcoming Infertility is an
indispensable reference book for couples, rabbis and counselors trying
to understand and resolve the complex issues of fertility therapy.
This thorough and sensitive work examines contemporary technologies as
they relate to halakha, the particular psychological and social issues
faced by Jewish couples grappling with infertility, and the
intersection of the physical and spiritual aspects of overcoming
infertility to give couples the guidance and hope they need to fulfill
the profound human desire to have children.

Principles of IVF Laboratory Practice
"The book is a case study in the regulation of medical innovation and
is one of the first to put on record the development of a new medical
technology together with an account of the evolution of related
regulation and legislation. Focusing primarily on the UK, it documents
the development of human in vitro fertilization, the regulation of
research and clinical provision by the Voluntary (later Interim)
Licensing Authority and the move to legislation and statutory
regulation. There is a discussion of the ethical issues involved and
an analysis of the success of voluntary regulation. Finally, a summary
is provided of the regulation of IVF around the world. The authors
have unique access to the records of the Medical Research Council and
the VLA."--BOOK JACKET.Title Summary field provided by Blackwell North
America, Inc. All Rights Reserved

Cloning
Now in its revised and expanded second edition - including over 20 new
chapters - this comprehensive textbook remains a unique and accessible
description of the current and developing diagnostic and treatment
techniques and technologies comprising in vitro fertilization (IVF).
Arranged thematically in sections, each chapter covers a key topic in
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IVF in a sensible presentation. Parts one and two describe the
planning, design and organization of an ART unit and IVF laboratory
and equipment and systems, respectively. The sections that follow
provide detailed descriptions of IVF techniques, embryo culture
methods, sperm processing and selection, insemination procedures,
micromanipulation, embryo evaluation, cryopreservation, and embryo
transfer. Concluding sections address issues of management and
regulation of ART labs across the globe, as well as special topics and
emerging techniques and devices. Chapter authors, all experts in the
field, contribute their expertise from around the world. With the
addition of learning key points and review questions at the beginning
and end of each chapter, this new edition of In Vitro Fertilization is
a readily accessible, high quality instructional resource for
reproductive medicine trainees at all levels. Practicing reproductive
endocrinologists, urologists, and embryologists also will find value
in the book, as will infertility researchers.

Infertility in the Male
This book discusses the common principles of morality and ethics
derived from divinely endowed intuitive reason through the creation of
al-fitr' a (nature) and human intellect (al-‘aql). Biomedical topics
are presented and ethical issues related to topics such as genetic
testing, assisted reproduction and organ transplantation are
discussed. Whereas these natural sources are God’s special gifts to
human beings, God’s revelation as given to the prophets is the
supernatural source of divine guidance through which human communities
have been guided at all times through history. The second part of the
book concentrates on the objectives of Islamic religious practice –
the maqa' sid – which include: Preservation of Faith, Preservation of
Life, Preservation of Mind (intellect and reason), Preservation of
Progeny (al-nasl) and Preservation of Property. Lastly, the third part
of the book discusses selected topical issues, including abortion,
assisted reproduction devices, genetics, organ transplantation, brain
death and end-of-life aspects. For each topic, the current medical
evidence is followed by a detailed discussion of the ethical issues
involved.

Ethical Issues in Human Stem Cell Research
An easy to read, practical description of the human IVF laboratory,
from laboratory start-up and training to complex, specialized
procedures.

Consumer Protection Issues Involving in Vitro Fertilization
Clinics
Cryopreservation has many biotechnological applications in different
fields. This has led to an increase in importance of cryobiology as a
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science that examines the effect of ultra-low temperatures on cells,
tissues, organs and organisms and also the freezability of these
structures, while maintaining their viability. Nowadays it is well
known that this form of biotechnology can be used to solve a lot of
problems such as human infertility, life threatening diseases,
preservation of gametes and DNA and also biodiversity conservation.
Cryopreservation Biotechnology in Biomedical and Biological Sciences
describes principles and application of cryopreservation biotechnology
in different research areas and includes seven chapters that have been
written by experts in their research fields. The chapters included in
this book are thought to improve the current understanding of the
different areas of using cryopreservation biotechnology.

Insights from Animal Reproduction

Cryopreservation Biotechnology in Biomedical and Biological
Sciences
Incorporating orthodox medical theory and the existing evidenced-base
for the use of acupuncture therapy,Acupuncture for IVF and Assisted
Reproduction enables acupuncture practitioners to provide appropriate
advice regarding diagnoses, orthodox tests and investigations, and
tailor acupuncture treatment according to the stage of the fertility
cycle, and associated underlying condition. An essential manual for
all practitioners working in this area, or planning to do so.
Simplifies complex information into easily accessible and
understandable material Explains reproductive anatomy and physiology
from the perspectives of both orthodox medicine and TCM Explains the
underlying basis of orthodox medical fertility tests and
investigations Explores the pathology and aetiology of TCM syndromes
Provides detailed information on how to take a fertility medical
history and how to diagnose TCM syndromes Presents the evidence for
the influence of various lifestyle factors on fertility and ART
success rates Provides guidelines on how to regulate the menstrual
cycle in preparation for IVF treatment Explains how common fertilityrelated conditions such as endometriosis, Polycystic Ovary Syndrome,
thyroid disease, and male factor infertility affect ART success rates
Explains how to adapt acupuncture treatment to different ART protocols
Provides case history templates, algorithmic acupuncture treatment
pathways and patient fact sheets Explains how to manage patients with
complex medical histories Looks at Repeated Implantation Failure,
reproductive immunology dysfunction, and recurrent miscarriages
Explains how to support patients if their IVF is unsuccessful and how
to treat patients during early pregnancy Examines ethical
considerations relevant to fertility acupuncture practice

Search
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The aim of this book is to re-establish the concept of 'law' in
Christian ethics without at the same time sacrificing any of the gains
in moral freedom that have come from the concept of situation ethics.
Michael Keeling argues that there is a common human search for
morality in which the specific contribution of Christians is the idea
of freedom as the primary gift of God to human beings. However, within
this freedom it should be possible to define certain guidelines or
'mandates' which correspond both to the divine life revealed in Jesus
Christ and to the human realities described by the natural and the
social sciences.

Scientific and Medical Aspects of Human Reproductive Cloning
This comprehensively updated and expanded second edition builds on its
successful and popular predecessor, retaining the practical features
which made the first edition such an essential guide to IVF. The
edition describes additions to the range of ART clinical treatments,
including the use of testicular and epididymal sperm, blastocyst stage
transfer, and new perspectives in cryobiology and cryopreservation
techniques. By incorporating laboratory techniques and protocols, with
an even greater emphasis on quality control, it provides an
indispensable and practical account. The introductory chapters
covering the scientific background that underpins effective laboratory
practice have been substantially expanded, derived from research in
mammalian systems into the molecular biology of oogenesis, oocyte
maturation, and early embryo metabolism. This second edition distils a
wealth of practical and scientific detail for the benefit of all IVF
practitioners.

Ethical Issues in Human Stem Cell Research
This book covers a variety of topics on animal reproduction and
reproductive medicine. With evolving technology and a continual
increase in knowledge, regarding domestic pets or agricultural
animals, new information is available on diverse topics in this broad
field. The book contents reflect the individual experience of authors,
who developed a number of themes identified as attracting interest in
the field. As it is, new opportunities were opened for productive
collaboration. We have tried to provide you with current, specialised
information that may be useful to students, clinicians and
researchers. We hope this book inspires you to embrace these themes,
foster the debate on particular topics and may be used as a start-up
source for exploring the theriogenology field.

The Techniques of IVF Made Easy

New Discoveries in Embryology
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A Textbook of In Vitro Fertilization and Assisted
Reproduction
Are new reproductive and genetic technologies racing ahead of a
society that is unable to establish limits to their use? Have the "new
genetics" outpaced our ability to control their future applications?
This book examines the case of preimplantation genetic diagnosis
(PGD), the procedure used to prevent serious genetic disease by embryo
selection, and the so-called "designer baby" method. Using detailed
empirical evidence, the authors show that far from being a runaway
technology, the regulation of PGD over the past fifteen years provides
an example of precaution and restraint, as well as continual
adaptation to changing social circumstances. Through interviews, media
and policy analysis, and participant observation at two PGD centers in
the United Kingdom, Born and Made provides an in-depth sociological
examination of the competing moral obligations that define the
experience of PGD. Among the many novel findings of this pathbreaking
ethnography of reproductive biomedicine is the prominence of
uncertainty and ambivalence among PGD patients and professionals--a
finding characteristic of the emerging "biosociety," in which
scientific progress is inherently paradoxical and contradictory. In
contrast to much of the speculative futurology that defines this
field, Born and Made provides a timely and revealing case study of the
on-the-ground decision-making that shapes technological assistance to
human heredity.

Born and Made
The chapters in this volume of "Insights from Animal Reproduction"
address several, particular hot topics in the field of reproduction.
The book begins with a comprehensive overview of the cryopreservation
of sheep-produced embryos. The following chapter revises the assisted
reproductive techniques available for South American wild mammals.
Chapter 3 presents the technical procedures necessary to produce
transgenic goats. Chapter 4 provides a comprehensive revision of the
major molecular determinants of litter size in prolific species.
Chapter 5 examines the germ cell determinant transmission,
segregation, and function using the zebrafish as a model for germ cell
specification in the embryo. Chapter 6 summarizes the current
understanding of the molecular and cellular mechanisms regulating the
early stages of folliculogenesis. Chapter 7 examines the sperm
motility regulatory proteins as a tool to enhance sperm quality in
cryopreservation processes. Chapter 8 discusses contemporary knowledge
on the effects of extremely low frequency magnetic fields (ELF-MF) on
male reproductive function in rodents. Chapter 9 highlights the
importance of the cytogenetic evaluation in searching for causes of
infertility of phenotypically normal animals, as well as individuals
with an abnormal sex development. The last chapter provides evidence
that other uterine diseases may be hidden behind the clinical
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diagnosis of pyometra that in some case may have a poor outcome.

Multiple Pregnancy
Embryo cleavage experiences a series of critical events and remarkable
epigenetic modifications, especially morphological change and gene
expression. The development of current assisted reproductive
technology has created some new observations and novel discoveries in
cleavage embryos. This book updates some new technologies and methods
on the study of cleavage embryos to select high-quality embryos for
transfer and improve embryo implantation and pregnancy. Major contents
include embryo cleavage morphokinetics based on time-lapse imaging,
gene expression of cleavage embryo and noninvasive assessment, and
improving embryo cleavage technology. Thus, this book will greatly add
new information for embryologists to select good-quality embryos for
transfer to improve human embryo transfer pregnancy rate.

The Parliamentary Debates (Hansard).

New Insights into Theriogenology
This is an enlarged, updated, color-illustrated new edition of the
definitive clinical reference on in vitro fertilization and assisted
reproduction. It contains 37 chapters by top-ranked specialists from
around the world covering every aspect of investigation and
therapeutic options as taught and practiced at the world-famous Bourn
Hall Clinic. Large format, double-column pages. Includes bibliographic
references, procedures, protocols and information sheets, and index.

Organization and Management of IVF Units

Made in Australia
The fully revised and updated second edition of this practical
handbook provides comprehensive coverage of all aspects of
subfertility, including treatment and diagnosis. Each chapter is
written by a recognized world expert in the field and, together, they
aim to provide state of the art answers to all the problems of
subfertility in a single volume. The introductory chapter provides a
flow-chart approach to systematic diagnosis and treatment. Clearly
written and easy to read, the subsequent chapters describe what
questions to ask, how to investigate, and what each treatment
requires. With an expanded international team of authors, this new
edition also offers new chapters devoted to third party reproduction
and in vitro maturation of oocytes. From medical students studying for
examinations to consultant physicians, this volume is a 'must-have'
reference for anyone dealing with couples who have fertility problems.
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Acupuncture for IVF and Assisted Reproduction

Reproductomics
Human reproductive cloning is an assisted reproductive technology that
would be carried out with the goal of creating a newborn genetically
identical to another human being. It is currently the subject of much
debate around the world, involving a variety of ethical, religious,
societal, scientific, and medical issues. Scientific and Medical
Aspects of Human Reproductive Cloning considers the scientific and
medical sides of this issue, plus ethical issues that pertain to humansubjects research. Based on experience with reproductive cloning in
animals, the report concludes that human reproductive cloning would be
dangerous for the woman, fetus, and newborn, and is likely to fail.
The study panel did not address the issue of whether human
reproductive cloning, even if it were found to be medically safe,
would beâ€"or would not beâ€"acceptable to individuals or society.

Science and Babies
The Techniques of IVF Made Easy covers each step of IVF technology,
endocrinology, embryology and ultrasonography in a simple, systematic
and practical way.Also includes a DVD-ROM covering the process of InVitro Fertilisation from preparation of equipment to embryo transfer,
in seventeen steps. This latest addition to the ‘Made Easy’ series is
also enhanced by 44 full colour images and illustrations throughout
the book.

Infertility and Assisted Reproduction
The new edition of this canonical text on male reproductive medicine
will cement the book's market-leading position. Practitioners across
many specialties - including urologists, gynecologists, reproductive
endocrinologists, medical endocrinologists and many in internal
medicine and family practice – will see men with suboptimal fertility
and reproductive problems. The book provides an excellent source of
timely, well-considered information for those training in this young
and rapidly evolving field. While several recent books provide
targeted 'cookbooks' for those in a male reproductive laboratory, or
quick reference for practising generalists, the modern, comprehensive
reference providing both a background for male reproductive medicine
as well as clinical practice information based on that foundation has
been lacking until now. The book has been extensively revised with a
particular focus on modern molecular medicine. Appropriate therapeutic
interventions are highlighted throughout.

Acta Obstetricia Et Gynecologica Scandinavica
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Contemporary Bioethics
Multiple Pregnancy - New Challenges is a comprehensive book, written
in an organized and concise format. The book offers an immersion into
multiple pregnancy. Each chapter presents the reader with various
important issues related to the subject matter. The book covers all
spectrums of multiple pregnancy such as epidemiology, etiology,
diagnosis, prenatal care, unique complications in monochorionic
pregnancies, preterm birth and mode of delivery. Through its 10
chapters the book contemplates the most relevant aspects of multiple
pregnancy. Authors from all over the world have contributed to this
book, bringing the best from their research experiences. The book give
the reader a state-of-the-art update of multiple pregnancy.

Opportunities and Advancements in Stem Cell Research
There is a unique set of circumstances affecting treatment for every
patient involved in assisted reproduction, and those with pre-existing
medical conditions, or those receiving medical therapies that may
impact on the safety and success of their IVF treatment, are
particularly challenging. Providing a concise but authoritative source
of information to aid clinicians in this important field, this book
covers management options for patients with a range of pre-existing
diseases and conditions that can impact on the risk and outcomes of
IVF treatment. Readily accessible and easy to use, the book also
concludes with a helpful chapter on counselling patients who
consistently fail to conceive. With expert contributions from leaders
in the field, this is a much-needed, innovative resource for
clinicians working in IVF and Infertility Units, and for physicians
managing patients with systemic disease who are undergoing IVF.

Babies Made in Glass
Assisted reproduction techniques have led to the birth of 4 million
babies worldwide Assisted reproduction techniques (ART), in particular
in–vitro fertilization and intra–cytoplasmic sperm injection, are the
most advanced forms of infertility treatment. They involve numerous
counseling, medical, surgical and laboratory–based steps. At each step
various problems and complications could be encountered that challenge
even the most experienced ART practitioners. Moreover, patients with
complex medical disorders may require ART, presenting further
challenges. Assisted Reproduction Techniques will stimulate
resourceful thinking in the ART practitioner when faced with these
challenges. It outlines various management options, the reasoning
behind them, and the evidence on which they are based to enable the
practitioner to choose the most suitable solution for the needs of
each patient. Written by 122 internationally renowned experts,
Assisted Reproduction Techniques follows the patient?s journey
throughout the whole ART process, with chapters on: Counseling and
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preparation Ovarian stimulation Oocyte retrieval Embryo transfer The
luteal phase The ART laboratory The male patient The ART pregnancy
Each of the 100 concise chapters includes clinical cases, background,
evidence–based practical management options, preventive measures and
key–point summaries of the important details. Assisted Reproduction
Techniques gives a wide–ranging practical guide to all those wishing
to support couples who cannot conceive naturally.
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